ANNOUNCEMENT

MINISTRY OF
INTERNATIONAL TRADE AND INDUSTRY

DEAR SIR/MADAM,
IN CONJUNCTION WITH THE 2022 LABOUR DAY
AND EID AL-FITR CELEBRATION, THE ePCO SYSTEM
WILL BE TEMPORARY CLOSED FROM:

1 MAY 2022 (SUNDAY) UNTIL 4 MAY 2022 (WEDNESDAY) y

THE SYSTEM WILL RESUME OPERATION ON:

5 MAY 2022 (THURSDAY AT 8.00 AM)

NOTE:

IF THERE IS ANY URGENT MATTERS DURING THIS CLOSURE PERIOD, PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE TO
EMAIL THE RESPECTIVE DESK OFFICER FOR ATTENTION.

THANKYOU.

SENIOR DIRECTOR
TRADE AND INDUSTRY SUPPORT DIVISION

MINISTRY OF INTERNATIONAL TRADE AND INDUSTRY
21 APRIL 2022




